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CAUTION!!! - EXTERNAL EMAIL - THINK BEFORE YOU CLICK

Hello,
The  CA Department of Fish and Wildlife did not provide a draft streambed alteration agreement for your
review by the deadline of May 10, 2021, your project is authorized to proceed by operation of law (oplaw).
This means your project can be constructed as described in your notification of lake or streambed
alteration (Notification No. EPMIS-FRE-14726-R4). This includes the project term, begin and end dates for
construction, and all avoidance and minimization measures for wildlife included in the notification,
attachments, and email correspondence. Correspondence in EPIMS will follow, but you do not need
anything further from CDFW to begin your project. Note that projects authorized by oplaw are not eligible
for extension or amendment.  Please contact R4LSA@wildlife.ca.gov if you have any questions regarding
the oplaw status of your project.

Thank you,
Veronica Salazar
Staff Services Analyst
CA Department of Fish and Wildlife
Lake and Stream Alteration Program
Central Region (R4)
1234 E. Shaw Ave., Fresno, CA 93710
(559) 243-4014 Ext. 230

From: Nobuhiro, Nicolette <nnobuhiro@fresnocountyca.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 2:26 PM
To: Kitch, James@Wildlife <James.Kitch@Wildlife.ca.gov>; Wildlife R4 LSA <R4LSA@wildlife.ca.gov>
Cc: Rutherford, Alexis <ARutherford@fresnocountyca.gov>
Subject: RE: EPIMS Notification No. FRE-14726-R4, Travers Creek Bridge Replacement Project on Manning
Avenue - Fresno County

WARNING: This message is from an external source. Verify the sender and exercise caution when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Good afternoon,

I wanted to follow up with the Department regarding the subject Project to see if there are any updates
regarding the status of this Notification?

Thank you,

The California Department of Fish and Wildlife did not issue a draft 
streambed alteration agreement by the deadline of May 10,2020, so this 
project was authorized to proceed under operation of law.  This means the 
project will be constructed as described in our LSAA Notification and 
attachments. 

THE LSAA NOTIFICATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE FRESNO COUNTY 
WEBSITE AS SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION AT:  
HTTP://WWW.CO.FRESNO.CA.US/PLANHOLDERS
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FORNIA DEPARTMENT OF

FISH and WILDLIFE









 

Nicolette Nobuhiro| Planner
Department of Public Works and Planning | Design Division
2220 Tulare St. 7th Floor Fresno, CA 93721
Main Office: (559) 600-4078 Direct: (559) 600-0524
Your input matters! Customer Service Survey

 
 

From: Nobuhiro, Nicolette 
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 1:20 PM
To: 'Kitch, James@Wildlife' <James.Kitch@Wildlife.ca.gov>
Cc: Rutherford, Alexis <ARutherford@fresnocountyca.gov>
Subject: EPIMS Notification No. FRE-14726-R4, Travers Creek Bridge Replacement Project on Manning
Avenue - Fresno County
 
Good afternoon Jim,
 
Hope all is well.
 
Fresno County submitted a Notification of Lake or Streambed Alteration for the subject Project on
December 17, 2020, which was deemed complete on March 10, 2021. Since the 60-day review period
ended on May 10, 2021, I wanted to follow up with you to see if there are any updates regarding the status
of this Notification?
 
Thank you,
 

Nicolette Nobuhiro| Planner
Department of Public Works and Planning | Design Division
2220 Tulare St. 7th Floor Fresno, CA 93721
Main Office: (559) 600-4078 Direct: (559) 600-0524
Your input matters! Customer Service Survey
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